
 

 

 

        Micro Shots Blasters by Nerf 
            Only product supplied in Spanish/Portuguese language is affected 

If product is printed with the warning "Do not aim at eyes or face" in English it is not affected 

 
 

Nerf N-Strike Elite - Micro Shots Firestrike 
Nerf N-Strike Elite - Micro Shots Rough Cut 
Nerf N-Strike Elite - Micro Shots Strongarm  
Nerf N-Strike Elite - Micro Shots Stryfe  
Nerf Zombie Strike- Micro Shots Crossfire  
Nerf Zombie Strike - Micro Shots Hammershot  

 
Sold in Woolworths stores from 1 December 2019 to 25 June 2020 

 
Defect: Affected product does not comply with the requirements of the mandatory standard  
'Consumer Protection Notice No.16 of 2010 - Consumer Product Safety Standard: Children’s 
Projectile Toys'.  
 
The warning text 'WARNING: Do not aim at eyes or face' was in Spanish and Portuguese instead of 
English.  
 
Hazard: User may not be aware of the hazard if the product is not correctly labelled.   
If the product is aimed at the eyes or face during use, there is a risk of serious injury.  
 
What to do: Consumers should ensure that the product is not aimed at the eyes or face when used 
and consumers with an affected product should contact Hasbro Australia at                                 
https://consumercare.hasbro.com/en-au . Hasbro Australia will provide the English language safety 
instruction "WARNING: Do not aim at eyes or face" to consumers or consumers may return their 
incorrectly labelled product for a full refund. 
 
Contact Details:  For further information, please contact Hasbro via the link at 
https://consumercare.hasbro.com/en-au    
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